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Jorgensen, Theadora O - DNR

From: Dan Seibel <dseibel@seibelfalkner.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:45 AM
To: Hnat, John J - DNR; Wayne Fassbender; brian@ohmholdings.com
Cc: Kate Pollmann; Kate Juno
Subject: OHM Holdings, Inc./ 285 Hampton, Milwaukee, WI 

All:  Please be advised that I have received your letter dated June 11, 2020 concerning the Notification of Continuing 
Obligations and Residual Contamination.  We object to this, as we are not responsible for any of this contamination, and 
are not agreeing to take on any responsibility, nor agreeing to any restrictions or obligations on our property.   We have 
hired LF Green Development, LLC to review the materials sent.  They will be contacting you shortly to provide a more 
formal  response.  I know the notice had a 30 day response time, but in the time of COVID, this may not be enough time 
to gather all the information we need.  Also, we will need significantly more information from the responsible parties 
(test results, etc.).  Again, we are not responsible for any of this contamination, and we will not take on any 
responsibility for this.  Thanks, Dan Seibel on behalf of Hampton WFB, LLC    
 
Daniel D. Seibel 

 
2060 North Humboldt Blvd., Suite 225, Milwaukee, WI  53212 
Phone:  414-372-3700 ǀ Direct:  414-372-0227 ǀ Fax: 414-272-7278  
Cell:  414-477-8174 ǀ E-Mail: dseibel@seibelfalkner.com 
Confidentiality Statement:  This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed.  The 
substance of this message, along with any attachments, may be confidential and privileged. If you are not a designated recipient of 
this message, note that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is prohibited.  If you received this e-mail in 
error, please destroy it and notify us immediately by calling 414-372-3700. 
 


